
Wednesday 30th October 2019

Dear Parents/Carers 

I am thrilled to be writing this letter to share the news that following a recent Ofsted inspection Temple
Grove Academy has been rated “Good” in all five areas considered by the inspection team.

This is the first time in 14 years that this school has achieved a “Good” rating and we hope that you are

as pleased about this result as we are.

As you know the school has a relatively new leadership and staff team. They have brought about a

significant  amount  of  change  over  the  last  18  months,  some  of  which  we  acknowledge  has  been

unsettling. Our overriding aim has been to ensure that your children get the primary education that they

deserve,  and we are delighted that Ofsted have fully  recognised the extent of  the change and our

ambitions for your children.

This fantastic result would not have been possible without the hard-working team of teaching, non-

teaching and support staff; the Local Governing Body; and the Parent Fund Raising Group. I extend my

thanks to them all for their ongoing effort and support.

Education must run in parallel and partnership with a child’s family.  One of the things we are most

proud of, and that  we believe has been key to the Ofsted grading, is how you as parents have worked

with the Consultant Headteacher and the wider team at the academy to support them  and to help them

improve the education for your children. You want the best for your children and so do we. 

With your  ongoing support,  we will  continue to be ambitious and have high expectations for  your

children enabling them to reach their full potential.  

Yours sincerely

Mark Dugdale, Chairman
Temple Grove Academy Trust


